
2017-2018 Special Election Vice-Presidential Nominees: 

 
Mary Margaret Garcia 

My name is Margaret Garcia and I have been with the UH System 
for 21 years.  I am interested in serving on the USA Executive 
Board to further my involvement in the UHCL community.  My 
passion is to get involved and helping others and to promote 
positive spirit among our faculty, staff, and students.  I believe my 
experience as SSA President and ESA President will help me in 
this role if I am selected.  Thank you so much for this opportunity! 

 
Laura Wilder 

I would be honored to serve out the remainder of the 2017-2018 
University Staff Association Vice President’s term in an effort to 
help the association and the university fulfill their missions. I 
served on the Support Staff Association Board as Coordinating 
Secretary during the 2015-2016 and 2016-2017 terms and as 
Interim Treasurer when the need arose during the 2016-2017 term. 
I believe it is important for each of us to do what we can, when we 
can, and work together to achieve our goals. I hope that you will 
consider voting for me for this position. 

  


